
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: May 9, 2023
From: Jason Arrell, President
Re: Regional Rugby

Attention all Athletic Directors and Rugby Coaches,

High school rugby players are only permitted to play in non-school programs that are identified

as provincial representative selections teams. Currently these teams consist of Southern

Alberta, Mavericks, Predators and Gold. These are the four teams that play in the Alberta Rugby

Championship (ARC) that play at the end of June which lead to Provincial team selections.

Participation in these programs will not impact eligibility at the high school ASAA level.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the ASAA office.


